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Hunter, Donielle 

5Sft 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 

Sent: Thursday, November 20, 2008 2:02 PM 

To: Docketing 

Subject: Docketing 

Attachments: RMAJ1117089W 3791983.pdf 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division g ^ 

e s s {TT̂  

Memorandum 

Date: 11/20/2008 

Re: Roman Majerczak 
159 Briar Wood 

Mount Vernon, OH 43050 

Docketing Case No,:08-917-EL-SSO. 

Notes: 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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Tnis la to cert ify tliat the XKiagcws: st.??pearixig are an 
accurate and coaplete rejproduotio* of a case f i l e 
document delivered in feiie regular course of business ^ 
Technician •—""̂ ^ /̂f Bate Processed / / Zj^^^ 
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Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
i 80 Ea§t Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

Roman Majerczak 
159 Biw Wood Drive 
Mt. Vemon., Ohio 43050 

November It,2008 

Dear Sirs. 

Tltts Iwter is in reference to AEP Ohio asking for a horrific raise in rate of 15% for three years 

1. They should have put money aside for repair and replacement. 
2. According to rqx>rts in the papers and on TV, AEP Ohio has not kept up with repair and 

replacement 
i. Does not AEP Ohio have insurance for wind damage? 
4. With their profits, AEP Ohio does not need a J 5% rate increase for three yean. 
5, A rate increase of four percent for two years would be a reasonable one, not a "greedy" one. 

Sincerely, 

RECEIVED 

NOV J 
4 onno 

W U C UrtUTlES COMMISSION OF OHIO 
,;NV^8T7GAr.OM AND AUDIT OIVISrON 


